St. Stanislaus Kostka School

“We can do hard things.”

Mrs. Lori Hodder www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

October 29, 2020
Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

| originally had a very different letter written for today. How much things can change in a span of less than 24
hours!

We will be going all virtual from today until November 9. Students will return to in-person instruction on
November 10. We will be following a half-day schedule until then. A copy of the half-day schedule is included
in this white envelope. There are also other items relevant to our distance learning that you will find in there.

Our first marking period will end Friday, November 6. Report cards will be available online November 12, and
virtual conferences will be conducted on November 12 and 13. More information will be coming, and
information will be posted on our school website.

The HSA is currently running two fundraisers. The Gertrude Hawk Candy Sale orders are due November 11.
They are also running a Thanksgiving Pie Sale, and the orders are due by November 13. Thank you for
supporting our school!

The students will be honoring our veterans on November 10. The school will host a small, outdoor service to
honor all those veterans who have lost their lives due to COVID-19. We also honored all law enforcement on

October 23 by praying the St. Michael the Archangel prayer during our opening exercises.

Finally, | wanted to thank the students for all of their beautiful birthday cards. They really made my birthday
extra special. lam sad | didn’t get a chance to thank them in school.

Thank you for all of your ongoing support! As always, please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Lo Hoddér
Principal
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